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YEAR 12 STUDENTS

POST 16 CHOICES — ACADEMIC YEAR 2024/2025

Dear Parent/Guardian

Mr Wylie will meet with our Year 12 students for their 1:1 meeting to ascertain
their plans for Post 16 in Academic Year 2024/2025.
These meetings will begin after Halloween. He will be asking the girls the following:

1 Career aspirations.

2 Whether or not they intend to enrol in Lecale Trinity Grammar School to
continue their studies.

3 Courses they would like to study if they plan to return.

In preparation for these meetings, he will ask the students to consider their options
over the Halloween holidays and think about what post 16 courses are of interest to
them for A/Y 2024-25.

We would gratefully appreciate if you would discuss these three points with your
daughter over the Halloween break to prepare them for their upcoming meeting with
Mr Wylie.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

s, s OZWN.

Ms McLaughlin / Princﬂi{a’al
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